Federated

CHURCH

OPEN HEARTS. OPEN MINDS. OPEN ARMS.

January 11, 2021
Dear Members of the Federated Family:

The Deacons & Elders cordially invite you to attend the Annual Meeting of the
Federated Church Congregation on Sunday, January 31, 2021 at 10:30 AM, for the
purpose of electing officers, reviewing the 2021 budget, approving the pastor's
compensation, and conducting other routine business of the congregation.

To ensure the safety of all members, this will be a hybrid meeting, with the option to
attend either in-person (spatially distanced in the sanctuary) or online (via Zoom).

You may refer to the enclosed brochure which provides details about meeting spaces,
best meeting practices, voting procedures, and safety protocols.

Please complete and return the enclosed response card in the envelope provided so that
we will know your preferred attendance option for the annual meeting. You may also call
the church office (739-3227) or email this information to church@federatedff.org. Your
response will assist us in establishing a quorum and ensuring accuracy in our voting. You
must respond by card or email if you wish to receive the link to the online meeting.

Your presence at this meeting, in person or online, is greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of us.

In Christ,

The Rev. Dr. Douglas Dent Jean Bowman, Clerk of Session
dougdent@prtel.com ffbowman@prtel.com
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